JURY FA

Q: Where are jurors supposed to report for jury duty?

Jurors will report to jury assembly located on the 8™ floor of the Mobile County
Courthouse, 205 Government Street, Mobile, Alabama.

Q: Are masks required to be worn?
Mask are optional for all jurors.
Q: Why were jurors asked to answer questions on a website?

We have a new system for pre-qualifying jurors for jury duty by way of an online
jury questionnaire. If you have internet access, simply go to
https://juror.alacourt.gov enter the PIN number on your jury summons, answer the
questions and attest to your qualification. This will pre-qualify you as a juror. There
is also a place to request to be excused or postponed.

Q: What if I could not access the internet website to answer questions?

If you were unable to obtain qualification through the internet process, you should
contact Court Administration at the following number: 574-8603. If the Court
Administrator determines you are qualified to serve you will report to the Mobile
County Courthouse, jury assembly so that a judge can determine whether you are
legally qualified to serve as a juror.

Q: How long will I be expected to serve?

Generally jury service is for a one-week term. No cases are scheduled to begin on a
Friday. Your jury service will end after Thursday unless you are serving as a juror
on a case that will continue into Friday. In some rare instances, cases may last longer
than a week.



